
 

In memory of Frazer Wilton 
Last week we heard the very sad news that little 

Frazer had passed away after his long battle with 

Battens Disease.  

Frazer was a much-loved member of our school 

community and will be greatly missed by staff, 

children and families. We send our deepest 

condolences to his parents Amy and Dave, his older 

brother Alfie and their family.  

Frazer enjoyed a happy life in our Reception class 

from September 2017 to December 2019. With his 

cheeky sense of humour, his giggles and his big smile, he was certainly loved by 

all.  

Frazer made a special bond during his time in 

Reception with one of our class cuddly toys - 

Stripy the Tiger. We all remember the 

brilliant fun we had on our Stripy day when 

the children came to school dressed in tiger 

costume to raise money for a Battens charity. 

Stripy remains in Reception doing his special 

job of helping children to settle into school 

life and learning, however for us, he will 

always be a reminder of one very special little 

boy. 

Frazer’s family have invited the community to attend a special ‘Celebration of 

Frazer’s Life’ service next Wednesday 21st at 11am at St Mary the Virgin, C of E 

Church, St Marychurch, Torquay.  

 

 

 


